
PETITION:  DO NOT TAKE OUR SPORTSFIELD 
 
To Mr. Joe Tripodi, Minister for Roads , Parliament House Sydney. 
 
We, the undersigned, respectfully request that the Minister direct the Roads and 
Traffic Authority not to purchase Lot 107 Shara Boulevarde Ocean Shores from 
Byron Shire Council for the purpose of compensatory habitat associated with the 
Pacific Highway widening at Ocean Shores and Brunswick Heads.  
 
We advise the Minister that Lot 107 was purchased by Council for sportsfields 
for the Ocean Shores and neighbouring communities.  We further advise the 
Minister the local communities were not consulted regarding the inclusion of Lot 
107 as part of the environmental compensation  package and it is not our wish 
that it be included. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please print. 
NAME   ADDRESS    SIGNATURE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


